
Halstow Primary School 

 

Halstow Road, Greenwich, London, SE10 0LD 
Tel: 020 8858 2767    
Email: hscontact@halstow.compassps.uk 
Website: www.halstow.compassps.uk 

Co-Head Teachers: 

 

Tom Gray 
Natasha Tilley 
 

 

 

 

A charitable trust 

 company number: 10360957 

 

Alderwood   -   Cann Hall   -   Deansfield   -   Halstow   -   Horn Park   -   John Ray Junior 

Notley Green   -   Shalford   -   South Rise   -   Willow Dene   -   Wingfield 

 

Chief Executive Officer: John Camp 

Registered address: C/O Willow Dene School, Swingate Lane, Plumstead, London, SE18 2JD 
 

                                                                                                           16th September 2022  
  
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
  

Re: Tower of London Visit  
  
In History next half term, the children will be learning all about the Great Fire of 
London. We will be visiting the Tower of London and attending a Great Fire workshop, 
as well as having time to explore the site, which survived the fire.  

  
We will be travelling by train to London Bridge and walking across Tower Bridge to 
get to the Tower of London. We will be leaving in the morning by half past 9, just after 
peak travel time and will return to school by end of day.  
  

Please see the date for your child’s class:  
  

Thursday 17th November- Mrs Tyler  

  

Friday 18th November – Mr Clayton  

  
Your child will need a packed lunch and drink; please ensure it is nut free and please 
no glass bottles, or fizzy drinks.  Also, kindly ensure your child has their inhaler should 
they have one prescribed for asthma.  
  
We are always grateful for any parents or guardians who are able to accompany us 

on trips and rely on extra adult support for the trip to take place, so if you are able to 
come, please let myself or Mr Clayton know.  Free spaces are limited as the Tower of 
London can be strict about allocating adult chaperone tickets, so we will be taking 
volunteers on a first come, first serve basis. If you would like to come as an extra adult 
and are willing to purchase a ticket, you are more than welcome to join.  
  

Thank you for your continued support.   
  
Mrs Tyler  

 
 
 
 
 


